
To the Atlantic Rhododendron and Horticultural Society 
 
Financial statements for the fiscal year 2023-24    
 
Audit letter 
 
The undersigned has reviewed the financial statements as provided by the treasurer 
and have found the statements to be in good order. 
 
As auditor of the ARHS financial statements, I recommend that the membership adopt 
the financial statements as presented. 
 
Christopher Hopgood 
November 1, 2024 
 
Note.  I am not a registered accountant; however I did spend 40 years in the investment 
Industry, and have reviewed financial statements over that period. 
 


